HIGHLAND BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS
Study Session Minutes
March 22, 2023

Study Session began at 6:00 p.m.

In attendance were Commissioners Briseno, Thomas, Turich and Murovic. Also in attendance
were Ken Mika, Building Commissioner/Zoning Administrator and BZA Attorney John Reed.

Those in attendance were advised that Mr. Helms would not be present this evening, and Mr.
Thomas may be late. The petitioner distributed some handouts to the Board members about
the Public Hearing. It had been explained that this was an existing older subdivision /
neighborhood that had a mixture of some attached garages that were set back & some that
were not. The ordinance currently in effect was not the one that existed in the day the existing
homes had been built. It had been explained that the BZA had granted variances for the same
over the past couple of years.

Study Session ended at 6:30 p.m.
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